
  

 

 

  

 

Take a look at these reasons we are  

excited  spring  has  sprung! 

—Flowers are beginning to bloom   

   —Birds are coming back to town! 

   — Spending more time outside 

   —Able to take in much needed Vitamin D! 

   —Longer days full of sunshine 

   —Fresh air! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop-In Staff 

Minnesota Mental Health Clinics 

Horizons Community Support Program  

Drop-In Hours  

Monday 10-4  

Tuesday 10-4  

Wednesday 10-4  

Thursday 10-4  

Friday  10-4  

Saturday Closed 

Sunday Closed 

Gary Johnson (651) 365-8234 

Richard Koegel (651) 365-8233 

Melissa Flen (651) 395-5774  

April Jopek (651) 365-8204 

  

Director of Programs 
Melissa Conway (612) 262-1400  

Friendly Reminders 

If you sign up for a chore, make sure you 
are doing your volunteered job before 
you leave at the end of the day. Points 

will be subtracted for chores unfinished. 

Safety is top priority at our CSP. If you 
have any flu or cold like symptoms, we 

kindly ask that you stay home until 
symptoms clear. Any clients who enter 
our drop-in with any symptoms may be 

sent home. 
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Please note:  

Make sure you contact staff if you 

are wanting a ride! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Please note: We will be closed on 

May 27th in observance of  

Memorial Day.  

 

Also, look forward to more out-

door activities as the weather 

continues to improve! 

 

Please help welcome our new Director of 

Programs Melissa Conway! We are excited 

to have her with us as we continue to  

provide outstanding community services 

and a welcome place to spend your day 

with friends! 


